

15th September 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Ms Kara

On **Thursday 21**st **September 2017**, <u>Year 2 Bolt class</u> will be visiting the Leytonstone Fire Station. This visit is linked to our History topic on Jobs in the past and present.

This will be an afternoon visit; therefore a packed lunch will **not** be required.

We will be walking to the Leytonstone Fire Station. The trip will be free.

Parents are needed to help with the supervision of a small group. If you would like to help please let the class teacher know and ensure that you are DBS-checked with the school office.

Please return the slip to the class teacher by Monday 18th September 2017.	
Thank you for your continuing cooperation.	

I do/do not give permission for my child to go on the Year 2 trip to the Leytonstone Fire Station.
I would like to help with the supervision of a small group YES/NO

Name of child	
Contact number	
Signed by person with parental responsibility	
Relationship to child:	Date:



Headteacher: Verity Carter

Harrington Road Leytonstone London. E11 4QN Email: school @georgetomlinson.waltham.sch.uk Telephone: 0208 539 3577

www.georgetomlinsonprimary.com